
Dear members and friends of the American Academy of Allergy, Asthma & Immunology, 

This is Mary Beth Fasano, current President of the Academy. Thanks for listening in today to my brief 

video chat. I wanted to make sure that you all had access to resources that you might need to help to 

manage the stressors and uncertainties associated with the COVID-19 pandemic. Did you know that on 

the Academy website, you can actually access a Physician Wellness Toolkit 

(https://www.aaaai.org/practice-resources/running-your-practice/practice-management-

resources/wellness)? Check it out. It has some great links and resources for maintaining physician 

wellness, resilience, getting connected, lifestyle, etc.  

Also, were you aware that the American Board of Allergy and Immunology has also extended its 

requirements for all components of their Maintenance of Certification program? So for those of you that 

are participating in the ABAI MOC program, as it relates to CME credits that might have been due in 

2020, those have been extended to December 31, 2021. They've also extended the deadline for the CAP 

(Continuous Assessment Program) block one until January 15 of 2021. They've cancelled block two of 

the CAP program.  

Now, speaking also of CME requirements, some state medical boards are now extending their 

requirements for CME and other licensure requirements because of this public health emergency. Each 

state is different, so please be sure to go to your state medical board site to find out what, if anything, 

they are doing with respect to your licensure status. 

You know our Academy Annual Meeting scheduled for Philadelphia in March was cancelled. However, I 

wanted to let you know that as of April 2, our Virtual Poster Hall was posted on the Academy website 

(https://education.aaaai.org/aaaai-virtual-poster-hall). Also be aware that our education team and our 

Annual Meeting Programming Committee are aggressively working to put together a Virtual Annual 

Meeting that will provide great learning resources as well as those CME credits.  

In closing, I encourage all of you to continue to send any questions or concerns to our COVID-19 

Response Taskforce at practicematters@aaaai.org and also check out the Academy's Physician Wellness 

Toolkit. Thanks a bunch, and take care. 

https://www.aaaai.org/practice-resources/running-your-practice/practice-management-resources/wellness
https://www.aaaai.org/practice-resources/running-your-practice/practice-management-resources/wellness
https://education.aaaai.org/aaaai-virtual-poster-hall
mailto:practicematters@aaaai.org

